
JUNE LAGMAY 
City Clerk 

KAREN E. KALFAYAN 
Executive Officer 

HOLLY L. WOLCOTT 
Executive Officer 

October 5, 2009 

CITY OF LOS ANGELES 
CALIFORNIA 

ANTONIO R. VILLARAIGOSA 
MAYOR 

To All Interested Parties: 

City Attorney (w/ blue slip) 

The City Council adopted the action(s), as attached, under 

Office of the 
CITY CLERK 

Council and Public Services 
Room 395, City Hall 

Los Angeles, CA 90012 
General Information w (213) 978w1133 

Fax: (213) 978·1040 

KONRAD CARTER 
Acting Chief, Council and Public Services 

Division 

www.citvclerk..lacity.org 

Council file No. 08-2968 , at its meeting held September 30, 2009 

City Clerk 
OS 

An Equal Employment Opportunity~ Affirmative Action Employer 



TO THE COUNCIL OF THE 
CITY OF LOS ANGELES 

Your 

report as follows: 

File No. 08-2968 

TRANSPORTATION Committee 

TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a proposed contract with Veolia 
Transportation for the DASH Packages One, Two, and Three services. 

Recommendation for Council action: 

AUTHORIZE the General Manager of the Los Angeles Department of Transportation to execute a 
three year contract with two one-year options with Veolia Transportation for the DASH Packages One, 
Two, and Three services, subject to the approval of the City Attorney as to form and legality. 

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer reports that total compensation for the three­
year term will not exceed $65 million. Funding for the costs occurring this fiscal year is provided in the 
City's 2009-10 Proposition A Adopted Budget. Funding for future year's operations will be budgeted 
in future City Proposition A fund budgets, contingent upon available funding. There is no impact to 
the General Fund. 

Community Impact Statement: None submitted. 

SUMMARY 

At a meeting held on September 23, 2009, the Transportation Committee considered a proposed 
contract with Veolia Transportation for the DASH Packages One, Two, and Three services. An 
opportunity for public comment was held. Afterwards, the Committee moved to approve the 
recommendation contained in the Los Angeles Department of Transportation report. This matter is 
now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 

MEMBER VOTE 
ROSENDAHL: YES 
LABONGE: YES 
ALARCON: ABSENT 
KORETZ: ABSENT 
PARKS: YES 
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